The Roy Haslett Preparations Clubman Stages will roar into action on Monday 14™
July 2008. The action will begin at 10.00am sharp at the Bishopscourt Racing Circuit
complex. This year the events traditionally two wheel drive format has been expanded
to offer those competitors with Group N four wheel drive cars a chance to compete
and challenge for overall honours.

Spectators can expect to be enthralled by the driving skills of some of Northern
Irelands best two wheel drive and Group N specialists with some seriously fast and
furious action at close quarters within the user-friendly twisting circuit.

The event organised by Ballynahinch and District Motor Club will comprise of
approximately eight special stages with twisting turns, jumps and high-speed sections
and is a fun day out for all fans of motorsport.

If you can help by marshalling on the rally contact Jim on 0044 7884 386025 between
6pm-10pm.All marshals will receive a hot lunch and special reward for their help.
This year the events traditionally two wheel drive format has been expanded to offer
those competitors with Group N cars a chance to compete and challenge for overall
honours.

For those wishing to compete on the event regulations, can be downloaded from

www.ballynahinchmotorclub.com



